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9th January, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents of Year 6 Pupils, 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Year 6’s Assembly on Friday, 26th January at 

9.10 a.m. in the School Hall. 

 

This time, rather than inviting you to the staffroom for refreshments, the Year 6 staff and I 

would very much like you to stay in the Hall for tea/coffee and attend a very brief meeting 

(approximately twenty minutes) where you will be provided with important information 

regarding the Year 6 Curriculum, Booster Classes, One-to-One tuition and the SATs (national 

tests).  This is a particularly important year for your children, with the transition to secondary 

school taking place in a few months’ time. 

 

We do hope you can afford the time to join us.  If you have any queries, please do not hesitate 

in contacting me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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